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Notice for Newly admitted students of EEE 

 

The newly admitted students of Fall 2022 Semester (Level 1 - Term 1) are 

requested to report at the Department of EEE (1st Floor, Engineering 

Complex)on 10 AM, 27 July 2022. For any sort of emergency, you may 

contact Mr. Al Amin (Coordination Officer, EEE) +8801847-140033. 

 

 


